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Dear sir madam

I would like to make a submission about taxi networks.

A thought that has been coming up quite a bit between taxi operators in Sydney and beyond, this is to have an
app based system like our competitors uber and the rest and do away with the dreaded taxi networks which do
not help us in any way, this is a burden on many operators as the cost of yearly subscription to a network is in

excess of $7500.
This would favour the industry and make us more competitive, entice more drivers to drive taxis instead of ride

share.

We need to be on an even playing field and we are still so far apart due to the fact that the networks have let us
down technologically, financially and morally.

Regards

Arthur Tsionis

Regards

Arthur Tsionis



